PLUMMER

FINAL COMPLETION MEMORANDUM

January 11, 2022

Mr. Chris Mattingly, Director
Norman Utilities Authority
201-C West Gray

Norman, OK 73070

Attention: Mr. Ken Giannone, P.E.

Re: Project Completion Acceptance Recommendation
Norman Utilities Authority Project: WA0242l: Robinson Street Water Line Phase lll
Contract No. K-2021-1

Dear Mr. Giannone:

The Work associated with the project noted above is ready for final acceptance by the Norman Utilities Authority
(NUA) and Norman City Council (NCC). The final inspection and subsequent “punch list” items were completed
by the Contractor, Garney Construction, as of November 2, 2021. It is the opinion of PLUMMER Associates that
the Work has been completed in accordance with the terms and conditions of the Contract Documents as of
that date.

Based on the above, PLUMMER Associates recommends that the project be submitted to NUA and/or NCC for
Final Acceptance and approval of Final Payment at the earliest available date. Should there be any questions or
comments, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Christopher Ferguson

Senior Project Engineer
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